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The “Mane” Event 
Our new officers for the year 2020-2021 were installed at 

our June meeting by Vice District Governor Jim Barbare 

 

President:  Paula Crane 

VP:  Blake McClimon 

Treasurer: Becky Bagwell 

Secretary: Hope Barbare 

Board/Directors: Jud 

Blackwell, Ray LeBlanc, 

Peggy Johnson 

Membership: Jim and 

Trent Barbare 

Service: Dave Woods 

Eye Care: Clara LeBlanc 

Media: Peggy Johnson and Timothy McClimon 

AAH:  Blake McClimon 

. 

Other Events 
Planting a tree for Arbor Day has been postponed until the 
fall.  President Blake will make plans to set up the event in 
the fall. 
 
Our events and fundraisers were cancelled this spring, but 
we still care for one another and our community.  Do you 
know someone who is in need?  An elderly person who 
needs errands run, or someone who would appreciate a 
cheery card or phone call?  A family in need of groceries?  
Let President Blake or Service Chair Hope know and our 
club will help.   
 
Do you, as a member need help?  We serve each other 
too.  Let us know. 

Scenes from our meeting 

 

Our club was able to meet in person in June.  We had 

such a great time seeing each other again and 

connecting, with social distancing except of course for 

family members who sat together.  

Join us for our July meeting when we will be recognizing 

outgoing club officers and sharing a vision from President 

Paula Crane for the upcoming Lions year.  

 

Other news… 
USA-Canada Lions Forum scheduled for Louisville, KY in 

September has been cancelled, but we are still expecting 

to go to Montreal next July so mark it on your calendar, 

get your passport ready, and let’s go celebrate our club 

member Jim Barbare’s installation as district governor. 

Questions? 
Eye care assistance Clara LeBlanc, 

RayClara1975@charter.net   

Adopt a Highway Blake McClimon 

bmcclimon12@gmail.com  

Club information President Paula Crane  

pkbcrane@gmail.com 

Newsletter information hopebarbare@gmail.com 

Facebook: Blue Ridge Lions Club 

Website: www.Blueridgelionsclub.com 

 

Happy July Birthday To: 

 

Jim Barbare 

https://www.vertex42.com/WordTemplates/newsletter-templates.html
mailto:RayClara1975@charter.net
mailto:bmcclimon12@gmail.com
mailto:pkbcrane@gmail.com
mailto:hopebarbare@gmail.com
https://www.facebook.com/Blue-Ridge-Lions-Club-621402841390525/
http://www.blueridgelionsclub.com/
http://hello-son.blogspot.com/2011/10/call-291-hercules-zap.html
http://hello-son.blogspot.com/2011/10/call-291-hercules-zap.html
https://creativecommons.org/licenses/by-nc/3.0/
https://creativecommons.org/licenses/by-nc/3.0/

